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From: MORRISON <stevemorrison36@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 6:34 PM

To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: For councils consideration - bill 132

Good day

Attention Temagami Council.

Now that this legislation has passed [ look forward to Temagami amending the pertinent bylaw that currently allows atv
and side by side to now include dirt bikes. This will allow further enhancement to our tourism providing opportunity to
travel our many back roads that link our current trail systems.

Thanks

Steve Morrison



Suzie Fournier
“

From: Jjeremie jauvin <jauvinjer@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 8:48 AM

To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: Bill 132 Council Consideration

Dear Temagami Council,

I have attached below a section of Bill 132 that the Ontario Government has put into effect. Bill 132 includes
new rules to the HTA that will permit ARGO and Off Road motorcycles to be intitled to the same bylaw as ATV
and UTV on local municipal roads. As a Dirt Biker myself, | understand the importance of this By Law for the
growth of the sport and also helping out tourism in Temagami. | have been approached by a lot of people that
take parts in various organizations such as OFTR (Ontario Federation of Trail Riders) to organize group rides in
this beautiful area. With the help of the council, we can now finally remove the red tapes that were holding
back the off-road community and bring out of town riders for multiple day rides discovering Temagami and
supporting local businesses.

Thank you.

Jeremie Jauvin



Suzie Fournier
_

From: Rose Lantaigne <rose_lantaigne@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 11:55 AM

To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: Changes to Highway Traffic Act

Attachments: MTO Legislation Changes.png

Hi there,

Recent changes to reguliations under the Highway Traffic Act now grant permission for off-road motorcycle
enthusiasts (dirt bikes) to use roads to access more trail networks in the area. Off-road motorcycle enthusiasts
now have the same privilege as individuals who operate ATVs and UTVs, which is excellent for tourism in the
area. | am in favor for this new regulation to be applied within the municipality of Temagami.

See attached...
Thank you,

Rose Lantaigne
705-207-2896



